Champlain Apartments - On the Homestretch for City of Burlington Inspections

Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants:

Thank you very much for all of your efforts and assistance this week in preparation for our City Inspections.

We will be finishing up on details and check-ins tomorrow, (Thursday, 8/21) and first thing Friday, 8/22. We will then be around all properties and in an out of all units on Friday with the City Housing Staff.

Once again, if you can be sure that your units are tidy, we would greatly appreciate it. If any work needs to be done, please let us know.

Again my thanks and appreciation,

Gene Richards 343-9909

Forward email

☑ SafeUnsubscribe®

This email was sent to denise@sprucemortgage.com by denise@sprucemortgage.com.

<u>Update Profile/Email Address</u> | Instant removal with <u>SafeUnsubscribe™</u> | Privacy Policy.

Champlain Apartments | 168 Summit Street | Burlington | VT | 05401

Email Marketing by Constant Contact